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Comments: | would like to comment on the proposed road closures in the East Fork South Fork area. The
proposed road closures will drastically reduce the recreational opportunities around the Yellow Pine area. My
family as well as many of my friends use those roads for a number of activities. ATV/UTV riding, mushroom
hunting, shed hunting, camping, hiking and exploring will be severely restricted if the roads proposed are closed.
Please consider keeping them open to public use so families can continue to enjoy the beauty of our national
forests. Thank You.



